Dr. Anna Eberwein-Tupper

**Director of Student Support Services** 

October 24, 2022

## In A Minute....

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Happy rainy Monday! We've been so spoiled with the recent beautiful fall weather...I guess we are due for this bit of rain. Speaking of weather....

We had a gorgeous evening for last Friday night's 8th annual Trunk or Treat event, which was a huge success and broke an all-time attendance record.

Mrs. Balfour, Mrs. Giffune, and I gave out 400 Halloween treats while we sported our "Back To the Future" trunk! A special thank you to the SEPAC board for their diligent and hardworking efforts, to the families who donated a trunk, and for those families who participated in the event. A fun time had by all!

Here is a brief overview of the goings-on in our special education department within a minute or less!

This Week's Monday Minute:

Mark your calendar for this upcoming event!

November 2, 2022 from 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. Parents' Rights Presentation

The local area Directors of Student Support Services will provide an overview of special education mandates.

This will be a virtual meeting presented by:

- Dr. Anna Eberwein-Tupper
   Director, Student Support Services for Norfolk Public Schools
- Mrs. Lisa Moy
  Director, Student Support Services for King Philip Regional School District

• Dr. Ann Dargon

Director, Student Support Services for Plainville Public Schools

• Mrs. Ellen White

Director, Student Support Services for Wrentham Public Schools.

Flyer link: Parents' Rights Brochure

Meeting link: https://meet.google.com/tgk-fyro-pqa

Staffing Update The district continues to seek to fill:

- Two full-time instructional assistant positions with experience in applied behavior analysis
- One 8 12 week long term special education substitute position

Please send interested candidates to: tupper@norfolk.k12.ma.us

Have a great week!

Anna